GREETINGS

May abundant Yuletide joys attend every member of the T. C. U. staff.

PRE-REGISTRATION FIGURES

Pre-Registrations total 2703, a very encouraging response on the part of both faculty and students. Of this number 825 were Freshmen, 811 Sophomores, 542 Juniors, 316 Seniors, 166 Graduates, unclassified 48.

January 7th at 4:00 P.M. a very important meeting Will

be called to consider these figures, problems, and plans for

the regular registration period in February.

The following students have dropped all courses:

12=5=47 12-10-47 12-11-47 12-9-47 y 10-31-47 12-11-47 Names Redacted 12-9-47 12-12-47 Names Redacted 12-13-17 man 12-12-47 12-12-47 12=15=47 1...25...47 12-15-17 12=13=47 Name Redacted

The following students will miss 9:00 until 12 o'clock classes on Tuesday and Wednesday, December 16 and 17. This is an Official exuese for these students in order that they may take part in a programme at Brite College:

Alex Freedman Paul Thompson Jack K. Garrett Alva Kilgore

Pat Luomia John Stegall Betty Thurnton Robert Young